
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

February 16, 2021 
Delegations 
 

 
 

Bylaw 1099-21, ATB 
Borrowing Bylaw 

Letter of Support 
 
 
 

There were two delegations on Tuesday. RCMP Sgt. 
Wright discussed 2020 3rd Quarter crime statistics with 
Council.  Neil Mirau with Arrow Archeology provided a 
historic resource assessment that will inform town 
development on the sewage lagoon expansion, and other 
future projects.  
 
Council approved three readings of the ATB borrowing 
bylaw. This is a renewal of bylaw 1091-21, and it approves 
the Town’s existing line of credit and credit card limits.  
 
Council approved a letter supporting provincial COVID-19 
funding for the Raymond Stampede and Race Meet 
Society.   
      
For more information any of the above items, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the February 16 Agenda Package on the town website, watch the 
meeting on YouTube, or call the town office at 403 752 3322. 
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